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Invitation to Participate 
In the Saskatchewan Women’s Issues Survey 

 
Do you have an opinion on women’s / gender issues in Saskatchewan? 

What recommendations would you make to policy-makers? 
You are invited to participate in the Saskatchewan Women’s Issues Survey! 

 
 

This anonymous 10-minute survey asks your views on the most important issues facing women in our 
province today. 

 
The survey is open to anyone living in Saskatchewan. We encourage anyone identifying as a woman to 

participate. Organizations are also welcome to respond. 
 

You can access the survey at this link: 
https://uregina.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_7ZYpLpotS4iWAxD 

 
Or search Facebook for: @SKWomenSurvey 

 
Or scan this code with your QR reader: 

 
 

Your survey answers are anonymous and will not be linked to you. 
You can skip questions you don’t want to answer. 

 
Background 

This survey is being conducted by a team of university-based researchers working on a pan-Canadian project entitled 
“Engendering Public Engagement, Democratizing Public Space”. The project marks the 50th anniversary of the Royal 
Commission on the Status of Women (1968-1970). During the Royal Commission, women across Canada were 
consulted about their most pressing concerns and issues affecting their lives. The Commission received over 1,400 
letters and briefs.  
 
Fifty years later, we are asking: what issues matter most to women today? 
 
The survey will be followed by a series of discussion groups across the province in fall of 2017. If you would like to 
participate in a discussion (in person or online), you can volunteer at the end of the survey; however, participating in 
the survey does not obligate you to participate in the discussion. 
 
Our goal is to inform public policy in Saskatchewan and across the country. The more responses we have to the 
survey, the more powerful our recommendations will be. 
 
Thank you for sharing your views with us! 
 

For further information about this study, please contact: 
Dr. Amber Fletcher 

Assistant Professor, Sociology & Social Studies, University of Regina  
Amber.fletcher@uregina.ca / 306-585-4183 


